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December 1, 2022 

 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
To help minimize service and supply disruptions of 3M™ Glass Cloth 
Tapes 361 and 3M™ Glass Cloth Tapes 361L (“Product”), 3M has 
qualified additional sources of supply for the glass cloth and glass cloth 
fibers used in the Product. 3M will begin utilizing these additional sources 
effective immediately. 
 
The Product will continue to be made to the same manufacturing 
specifications, except the newly qualified glass cloth and glass cloth 
fibers might be sourced from outside the United States. We are confident 
the newly qualified glass cloth and glass cloth fibers should not affect the 
form, fit or function of these Products.  
 
If your application requires United States sourced content (Berry 
Amendment compliance), please contact your 3M representative to 
evaluate an alternative 3M product for your application.   
 
For additional technical or application questions, please connect with a 3M 
Industrial Adhesives & Tapes Division Product Specialist at 1-800-362-3550, 
option 2, option 2 or email 3mproducts.adhesives.us@mmm.com 
 
Thank you for your continued support of 3M products. 
 
Regards,  
 

       
Tanya Richert             Monika Frendt           
Global Portfolio Manager        USAC Portfolio Manager                 
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